## St Patrick's Church Killawalla Newsletter 27th September - 4th October 2020

Fr. Michael Farragher P.P. **2** 094-9360205. Presbytery and Office - Fr Frank Fahey **2**094-9030934 & 094-9030050.



Sunday 27th September 10am John Feehan (Mass card).

Mary & Michael Bourke & DFM, Loughatarriff.

**Thursday 1st October 7pm** Martin, Jane & Joe Costello, Develish.

Saturday 3rd October 5pm Edmund Heneghan, Dereendafderg. (Fr Mattie Long).

Sunday 4th October 10am Bridgie Kelly & DM of Kelly & Conway Families, Develish.

Kate & John Brennan & DFM, Drimneen.



Readings for Sunday 27th Sunday Year A Is 5:1~7

Is 5:1~7 Psalm 79 Phil. 4: 6~9 Mt 21: 33~43

Sunday 20th: €720 (Thank You)

Autumn Collection for the Priest of the Parish amounted to €270 If you are making your contribution by cheque, please make it payable to "Priest's Revenue A/c" for ease of administration.

Recent Death: Please remember in your prayers, Joan Kelly, Crossmolina. Mother of Tom Kelly, Moate. May she rest in peace.

First Holy Communion.
Congratulations are extended to the 3rd class pupils from Killawalla N.S. who celebrated their first Communion on Saturday 26th September. Thanks to their parents and teachers and all who prepared for this celebration.

All Mass bookings should be done by phone where possible. Contact 094 19360205

Western Care Association's Annual Door To Door Collection is now going online during the month of September. To donate, please find us on or go to <a href="https://www.idonate.ie/wcadoor">www.idonate.ie/wcadoor</a> or find the links. Your contribution can also be handed in to the local collector.

Killawalla Community Lotto is back and running after a break due to Covid 19. Jackpot €4,850. Next draw Sunday 4th October in the Community Centre after 10am Mass. Draw every fortnight after that. Same time and venue until further notice.

Due to Covid 19 restrictions the lotto had to be stopped. Last draw was 1st March. Due to HSE restrictions sellers are no longer able to go door to door, so the following was purposed. If possible annual tickets to be purchased for €50. This will mean you are in the draw for the year. If you wish to buy fortnightly that also fine. Tickets remain at the same 1 line €2 3 lines €5, these envelopes will be able to purchase in Pakie McEvillys Pub, Corrigans Store or from any Community Council member. As the new Lotto year was to commence beginning of May all annual tickets purchased pre Covid will commence in Oct 4th draw. Players need to pic their numbers and these will remain the same for each draw. All envelopes need to be in collation points by the Saturday night of each draw.



## A Prayer for Hope

Help us, Lord Jesus, to hold steadfast to prayer, Relying on the word of God, in all despair,

That our Hopes in You will ever increase,

While our doubts and fears slowly decrease.

Help us, Lord to be a light of hope to those who are in need.

To be an example of Your love and mercy,

And to tell others of Your great Grace and Glory, Amen!

## Face Coverings During COVID-19

Wearing a face covering is recommended to help stop the spread of COVID-19. We encourage you to please cooperate with the ongoing HSE Guidelines. Thank you.

